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Caring, Learning, Growing 
Friday 3rd. March 2023 

OVERALL ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK:  90.7% 

Early Years Attendance Winner Nursery AM 98.1% 

Years 1 and 2 Attendance Winner Class 3 96.6% 

Years 3 and 4 Attendance Winner Class 10 94% 

Years 5 and 6 Attendance Winner Class 14 92.5% 

 
World Book Day. What a fantastic day! Huge “well done”, “thank you” and congratulations to all the 
children for looking so amazing. 
Huge thanks also go to parents and families for supporting the children in looking so brilliant.  
There has been a lovely atmosphere throughout school as children and staff have taken the 
opportunity to dress as their favourite book character. 
Thank you also to parents who stayed to attend out Reading Breakfast, your support is really 
appreciated. 
Look out on Twitter for photographs and other items relating to today’s events. 
 
Egg Painting Competition. Our next event is our annual Egg Painting competition.  
Each year we are treated to incredible entries so we very much look forward to seeing your latest 
imaginative designs! 
The entries can be created by a) children only or b) families. Children can bring in their entries on the 
Monday of the final week of term, judging takes place 
 
Industrial Action. As a result of industrial action, school will be closed to all pupils on Wednesday 
15th and Thursday 16th. March unless the dispute is resolved. 
 
Year 5 Parents: Final arrangements are being made for this year’s Year 5 Colomendy residential 
visit. If any Year 5 parents have any queries around arrangements or payments, please see the 
teachers as soon as possible.  
 
Drinks being brought into school? Please be aware that the drink 'Prime' is not allowed in school. As 
a healthy school we encourage only water to be brought in.  
 
Dogs. A reminder that dogs are not allowed anywhere on the school playground for health and safety 
reasons. Thank you for your support with this. 
Please do not ride scooters, bicycles or e-scooters on school site. 
 
Celebration Assemblies. It has been great to see the return of parents to out Celebration 
Assemblies. Thank you so much for your friendship and support. 
All parents are welcome to join our phase celebration assemblies each week:  
Key Stage 1 - Friday 9:05am 
Lower Key Stage 2 - Tuesday 9:15am  
Upper Key Stage 2 - Thursday 2:50pm  
 

Breakfast Club reminder. A reminder that pupils should be brought by parents/carers to the 
Breakfast Club Door to be signed in. No child should be unattended to on the yard before Breakfast 

Club starts.  

 
Entries are invited into school on the final Monday of the Easter term, judging will take place on 

Thursday and prizes awarded on Friday 31st. March in assembly. 

 
Nursery Places for September. If you are looking to send your child to our Nursery from September, 
please complete and return an application form as soon as possible. Thank you. 
Term ends on Friday 31st. March at 3.30p.m. 
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